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DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE

N-O-T-I-C-E

The Director of the Department of Insurance has scheduled a public hearing as required
by Neb. Rev. Stat. §§ 84-901 to 84-920 for the proposed repeal of the following regulations:

210 Neb. Admin. Code § 3, Capital Stock Insurance Companies; Issue and Sale of Stock;
Requirements; Agents

210 Neb. Admin. Code § 5, Surplus Notes; Application to Director; Contents; Expiration of
Approval

210 Neb. Admin. Code § 12, Insurance Consultants License

210 Neb. Admin. Code § 43, Eligibility Requirements and Selection Criteria for Public
Representative to Serve on the Board of Directors for the Comprehensive Health
Insurance Pool

210 Neb. Admin. Code § 48, Regulation to Implement Transitional Requirements for the
Conversion of Medicare Supplement Insurance Benefits and Premiums to Conform to
Medicare Program Revisions

210 Neb. Admin. Code § 53, Eligibility Requirements and Selection Criteria for Health
Agencies Representative to Serve on the Board of Directors for the Comprehensive
Health Insurance Pool

210 Neb. Admin. Code § 67, Prelicensing Education Requirements

There is no fiscal impact to the Department of Insurance, political subdivisions, or
regulated public due to the proposed repeal of the regulations.

Copies of the regulations are available for public examination at the Department of
Insurance, 1135 M Street, Suite 300, Lincoln, NE 68508, as well as the Office of the Secretary of
State, 1201 N Street, Suite 120, Lincoln, NE 68508, the Secretary of State's website at
www.sos.ne.gov and through the Department of Insurance’s website at www.doi.nebraska.gov.
A copy of the Fiscal Impact Statement is available at the Department of Insurance and at the
Department’s website www.doi.nebraska.gov. All persons interested in presenting oral or written
views on the proposed repeal of these chapters will be granted that opportunity at a hearing to be
held before the Director of Insurance, beginning at 10:00 a.m. the 11" day of October, 2018, and
will continue until concluded. Said hearing will be held at the Nebraska Department of Insurance,
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1135 M Street, Suite 300, Lincoln, NE 68508. Interested persons may submit written comment to
the Department of Insurance before the date of the hearing, which will be entered into the record.

Reasonable accommodations will be provided to persons with disabilities upon advanced
request. The hearing will be transcribed at the request of any party with the expense of the
transcription charged to the requesting party.

All persons interested therein may appear at said time and be heard in reference thereto.

Dated this éiday of %L 2018.

BRUCE R. RAMGE
Director of Insurance




